Board of Trustees Special Meeting — August 20, 2021

The Board of Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a special meeting on August 20, 2021 at 5:00
p.m. via Zoom. Board Members present were Dawn Blain, Justin Oswald, Melvin Stene, and Sharon
Songstad. Also present were Allison Evertz, Superintendent, and Felicia Smith Clerk/Business
Manager. Visitors present: Mandy Hernandez, Kristen Bauwens, Nathan Oren. Screen names of
other visitors: “McQuillan”, “Michelle”.

Dawn Blain called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. Ms. Blain
initiated meeting protocols and began the meeting.

. There was no public comment.

. Joliet/Fromberg Football Co-op Projects
Fromberg does not have enough participants to field a football team this season. They are
proposing a one-year co-op with Joliet to enable their athletes to participate in football this
year. Fromberg will transport their players to/from Joliet school for practices and games.
Joliet will provide uniforms. There will be no changes to name/colors for the co-op team.

Justin Oswald made a motion to approve the one-year co-op with Fromberg for the
2021-22 football season. Sharon Son_gst’ad seconded the motion. There was no
discussion and no public comment. Motion passed unanimously.

(\"A Adjournment
Melvin Stene made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:21 p.m. Justin Oswald seconded the
motion. There was no discussion and no public comment. The motion was unanimously
carried.
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